Address
Date 2005   

Re: Invoice No
Dear Sir / Madam,

I wrote to you on 25th February 2005 regarding the above invoice, yet our records show that it is still outstanding. Please forward the payment immediately to avoid legal action.
The terms of payment, as noted at the foot of the invoice, are 14 days from the invoice date. I have attached a copy of the invoice for your information.
Please ignore this reminder if you have paid the outstanding amount over the last few days and it has crossed with this letter. 
Yours faithfully,

Peter McDonnell

